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Dear parent/carer
Walk to School Week 21 - 25 May 2018
We are excited to be taking part in Walk to School Week this May.

We would like to encourage all our pupils to try and walk, cycle or scoot to schoolduring
this week. If it's not possible to walk all the way, then it would be great if you could park
10 minutes away from schooland walk or scoot the last part of your journey. Can we
remind you that only pupils in Years 5 & 6 are permitted to cycle to schooland we ask
that you complete the Cycling to School form which is available in the Downloads
section of the schoolwebsite.

Each class will have a poster of the earth and every time a pupil travels sustainably a
sticker goes on the poster. The aim is to take a ‘virtual' walk around the earth to help
Buster the dinosaur (the Active and Safer Travel Team mascot) walk from one side of the
Earth where it is very built up and has lots of vehicles and congestion to the other side of
the Earth where children are travelling actively to school by walking, scooting or
cycling.

We all know the health benefits of walking so please help us this week to reduce
congestion around the school, support children being more active and lower carbon
emissions this walk to schoolweek.

Following on from Walk to School Week we will be supporting Clean Air Day on June
21 2018. We will send out more information closer to the date.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Cutler
Head of School

Castle ¥ Federation



